
	

	
Bryan McMillen Named to Sales Manager Post for Daniel Gale Sotheby's Glen 
Head/Sea Cliff office 
 
Locust Valley, NY. October 9, 2015. Daniel Gale Sotheby's International 
Realty (DGSIR), one of the nation's leading realtors, is pleased to announce 
that associate broker Bryan McMillen has been named sales manager for its 
Glen Head/Old Brookville & Sea Cliff offices. Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
President and CEO Patricia J. Petersen made the announcement. 
 
"Bryan has demonstrated a superb work ethic and overall excellence as an 
agent," said Ms. Petersen. "Born and raised on Long Island's North Shore, 
Bryan has a deep knowledge and understanding of the area and its real estate 
market.  We are glad to bring him into a sales management position in these 
important offices." 
 
As sales manager for the two offices, Bryan will mentor and support more 
than 50 agents.  Bryan started his real estate career when he joined Daniel 
Gale Sotheby's in 2005, and quickly joined the ranks of high achieving 
agents, soon earning entrance into the prestigious Gold Circle of Excellence 
group.   Prior to joining Daniel Gale Sotheby's, Bryan taught social studies 
and history and coached squash and golf at the Portledge School in Locust 
Valley and before that, enjoyed a successful acting career with roles that 
took him to New York and Los Angeles, including small parts in popular shows 
like Frazier and Ally McBeal, and extensive work in commercials.  Bryan 
lives in Locust Valley. 
 
"My job at Daniel Gale Sotheby's is easy because I believe in the area. 
Selling it comes naturally," says Bryan.  "I particularly enjoy touring the 
area with people who are unfamiliar with the North Shore and showing them 
the lifestyle I love.  I'm looking forward to broadening my experience and 
meeting new challenges as sales manager." 
 
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.3 billion dollar organization with 



700 sales associates in 27 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 
Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 
International RealtyR affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 
Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 
industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com. 
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